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UPCOMING PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

Our Service will be closed on the following dates: 

Good Friday : Friday 10th April 

Easter Monday : Monday 13th April 

Labour Day : Monday 4th May 

Prior to the Public Holidays, your Delivery Volunteer will 

confirm with you as to whether you will require Frozen 

Meals for the Public Holidays. Frozen Meals will be delivered 

on the day prior to the public Holiday.  

 

 

 

CHALLENGE 

YOURSELF: 

SUDOKU PUZZLE 



 

CELEBRATING LONG TERM 

SERVICE OF OUR VOLUNTEERS 

We recently surprised two of our longest 

serving volunteers, Gordon Walker and 

Joan McCamley by presenting them with a 

special badge of Honour and celebrating 

with a cake cutting ceremony with their 

fellow volunteers.  

Gordon Walker has been volunteering for 

43 years and comes in on a daily basis and 

Joan volunteers weekly and has been with 

the service for 34 years. 

 Both of these wonderful people, are much 

loved by Clients and Volunteers and  have 

always got a smile on their face and enjoy 

their contribution to our Community through 

delivering meals. The special badges were 

custom made locally and provide a special 

keepsake to these volunteers as a thank 

you for the valuable work and long term 

commitment they provide our Service.  

 

REMEMBERING RHONDA 

Rhonda Fisher, was a much loved, dedicated volunteer on 

Run 16 who passed away on November 11th 2019.  

A Memorial to Rhonda has recently been placed in our 

Gardens at our Service to remember our Friend who gave so 

much to this service and to the Community.  

Rhonda is missed greatly by all those who knew her.  

 

WINTER MENU 

Autumn is now here and our Winter Menu is on its way too.  New Winter 

Menu will start 18th May.  All Clients will receive a copy of this new menu 

prior to the start.  


